
Dates for the Diary

6th May – Bank holiday Monday
23rd May – Church Service – Year 1
24th May – last day
25th May-2nd June – Half term holiday
21st June – Sports Day
3/4th July – Y4 at middle school
8/9th July – KS2 performance
19th July – Last day of term
22nd July – INSET day for staff
22nd July–2nd Sept –Summer Holidays
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Worship
In worship this week, we have 
been thinking about justice and 
fairness. Should we treat everyone 
equally?  How can we treat everyone 
fairly?  
Sometimes, treating people fairly, means that 
different people can get what they need.  
Our prayers asked God to help us to treat others 
fairly and with understanding and kindness.    

.

Derby Faith Trail
The Year 4 s had a fabulous trip to explore different 
faiths.  Our reporters, Nieve, Lydia and Pippa said……
“We enjoyed the Gudwara where we tried Naan bread and 
vegetarian lentil curry.  It was a fantastic trip and we 
liked all of it.  We liked getting a henna tattoo 
and taking part in the marriage workshop.  It 
was interesting to see where and how other 
faiths pray and wash.  In some ways our faiths 
are the same and some ways are different.  We got a 
free book for being excellently behaved and one of the 
best schools they had.” 

Congratulations
Well done to one of our Leopards 
who achieved the runner up award 
for Handwriting, in the Rotary 
Handwriting Competition across the 
Uttoxeter schools.  She was 
presented with her 
prize by the Rotary Club 
and the Mayor, at the 
Town Hall, proudly representing St 
Mary’s.

April is Autism 
Acceptance Month
On Friday 26th April we 
will be having a  Rainbow 
Day to celebrate Autism.  Please 
wear your most colourful clothes. 
We will be selling rainbow bakes on 
the playground at hometime, so 
please bring your pennies! Your 
donations will be shared between 
The National Autistic Society and 
buying resources to support our 
autistic children in school.  We will 
be raising awareness, promoting 
acceptance and celebrating 
neurodiversity for all our autistic 
friends and families.
If you can please donate 
biscuits/cakes on the Friday 
morning, that would be fantastic, 
thankyou so much

Bee Competition
Thank you for all the Bee 
competition entries. The 
winners will be announced very 
soon......

Adventure Farm Trip
Our Ladybirds had a brilliant day at 
the Adventure Farm.  This is what 
they thought.....
“We loved the big 
slides and feeding 
the animals – there 
were goats, loads of guinea pigs, 
cows, piglets and birds.  We went 
on a tractor ride through the 
sheep, that was funny because 
there was a ginger sheep called ‘Ed 
Shear-an’!!  We played on a big 
bouncy pillow and we loved the 
playbarn and we all want to go again!

Croft on the Heath

Please make sure your child has 
their wellies and a pair of old 
tracksuit bottoms in a bag for their 
Croft Day. 
It will often be muddy and/or wet and 
the children won’t be able to access 
outdoor learning, if they haven’t got 
their wellies/old trousers/waterproof. 
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Attendance in School
This week’s attendance 

is 97% 
which meets our target. 
Keep it up everyone!

Celebration Worship - Friday at 3.00pm 
All families are welcome to join us for Celebration 
Worship on a Friday.
The door at the back of the Hall will be 
open at 2.50pm, you will need to sign in, 
via the QR code, then take a seat.

Welcome back
We are looking forward 
to welcoming Miss 
Jeffery back to Penguins 
next week, 
after her 
maternity leave.


